
   

 

 

   

         

     

    

       

         

        

          

         

      

          

         

  

          

     

■ 
South Australia 

epa.sa.gov.au D1111 

Thomas Foods International 

EPA licence application received 

Community information session 

Tuesday 9 August 2022 

Please ‘drop in’ any time between 1 and 7pm 

Bridgeport Hotel, 2 Bridge Street 

Murray Bridge, South Australia 

As you may be aware, Thomas Foods International 

(TFI) is building a new meat processing facility to 

replace the original facility destroyed by fire in 2018. 

The EPA would like to offer residents an opportunity to 

speak with staff about the proposed licence, which will 

include conditions aimed at minimising any potential 

impacts from the site. Staff from the Rural City of 

Murray Bridge and TFI will also be available to answer 

questions. 

We look forward to meeting with you, listening to your 

questions and sharing our information. 



Bridgeport Hotel 

2 Bridge Street, Murray Bridge. 

Wheelchair friendly venue. Parking available. 

In order to ensure the safety of our staff and our 

community, if you are feeling unwell then please do 

not attend and instead we can arrange a 

conversation about the licence at a mutually 
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convenient time. 

IMPORTANT. We ask that you please contact us to 

RSVP your attendance. 

Tea and coffee will be provided. 

For more information please contact 

engage.epa@sa.gov.au or ph: (08) 8204 2176 

mailto:engage.epa@sa.gov.au

